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Week 2     June 26 - June 30 

The Dove Daily 

If you have any questions, please call the Camp Office at 847-634-3168 

Our Wonderful Week 

Dear Parents, 

Week Two has been filled with more exciting activities and experiences for the Doves! 

On Tuesday morning, we went on our first athletic outing to Butterfield Elementary 

School with the head athletic director at Tamarak, Pat! The Doves had an awesome 

time learning new games, playing with the P.E. equipment, and enjoying some snacks 

on the playground. Although we had a few rain showers this week, the campers didn’t 

skip a beat! The Doves were able to complete their safety skills training for the 

summer by participating in educational games run by the Red Cross certified Tamarak 

Lifeguards. We ended the week with Magic Day on Friday in honor of Magic Week! 

The Doves were mesmerized by the magic show put on by Magic Gary! Overall, we 

had a fantastic second week and I’m looking forward to many more great weeks to 

come at Tamarak with your girls! As always, if you have any questions feel free to call 

the camp office at (847) 634-3168   

Brigitte Lyman, Dove Unit Leader 

 The athletic outing to Butterfield 

Elementary School was so much fun! 

 The Doves loved learning all about 

pool safety from the Tamarak Pool 

Staff! 

 Magic Gary amazed us all during the 

show on Magic Day! 
 

HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR WEEK 

      Monday, July 3rd is Stars and Stripes Day! 

Please wear Red, White, and Blue to camp! 

 July 4th- No Camp. Happy 4th of July! 

 Friday, July 7th is Tamarak Idol for the C, B, and 

A Units. Camp is closed to visitors until 

11:30am. Thank You! 
 

REMINDERS 



 

 

 

 

 

The Doves’ Week in Pictures 
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